
March 1, 2001 
 
  The Mahaska County Board of Supervisors met on the above date for a special meeting 
with the Oskaloosa Community School Board and the Oskaloosa City Council.  The 
meeting was held at the Oskaloosa Community School Administration Office located at 
1800 North 3rd Street.  The 7:00 p.m. meeting was attended by the following:  Board of 
Supervisors Greg Gordy, Howard Groenendyk, Henry VanWeelden; Oskaloosa City 
Council members: Michael C. Stout, Keith Garrett, David Krutzfeldt, Eric Palmer, 
Kellene Minter, Jimmy Carter, Oskaloosa Community School Board Members: 
Wendy Smith, Don Patterson, Patrick Sodak, Robin Pfalzgraf, Eileen Blom, Gregg Drije, 
Michael Foster.   Also present was Mayor Thomas J. Rielly, County Auditor Kay 
Swanson, School Board Superintendent Dr. Tucker Lillis and School board secretary 
Jake Roberts. 
 
Michael Foster, president of the Oskaloosa Community School Board conducted the 
meeting.  He thanked each one for taking the time to attend this special meeting.  Mr. 
Foster presented several scenarios and options for building an elementary school, high 
school renovation/additions and VDW road, pool and rec. center for $30.5 million 
dollars.  Discussion was about the funding of these projects.  No decisions were made at 
this meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned.  
                                                              ________________________________ 
                                                              Howard Groenendyk, Chairman 
 
ATTEST_________________________ 
               Kay Swanson, County Auditor  
 


